Honeywell Retiree Club Board Meeting Minutes 

October 6, 2009 
Meeting was called to order by President Harry Heller at 1:00pm.   

Those present were: 

	Don Peeples     Al Boeck   John Kopala    Russ Henzel

	Jim Scarlett  Tom Turner  Mary Barkl   Harry Heller

	


Our next meeting will be Nov. 3, 2009 at 1 pm in regular Union Hills meeting room.
Minutes

A motion to approve May and September meeting minutes was made and seconded, all board agreed.    
Treasurer’s Report

Tom presented copies of the expenses and income.  Board approved.
Electronic Tools

Russ reported that phones have been quiet, e-mail addresses have been changed and the move to e-bridge has wound down.  Russ updated main page and will update site.
Bridge Publication Status

John reviewed the Bridge for October; changes were recommended and will be incorporated by John and mailed this week.    
Membership Report 

Current membership update:
Total Active
         
757  
Assoc


  96
 
VIPs 


  36
New Retirees:  
284
New retirees will remain on the mailing list for 3 months to be given a chance to join the HRC.  

Programs and Event Status

Al made reservation for the Oktoberfeast which is the 27th.
Tent City – Bob Fuller is contact, Harry will follow up with Bob for date.
 Candidate for ASU dropped out.   Jim will check on new candidate. 
Jim will check on new “musical museum” tours.
Old Business

Jim did a comparison of By Laws for both Sperry and Honeywell clubs.  Jim to arrange meeting to discuss differences in the fall, Virginia, Don, Jim, Ike and Shirley will meet to discuss differences.  
New Business

 Move issues must be discussed next time.  December will probably be last time we can meet at Union Hills:  

Meeting place, printing, mailing, postage, space, telephone message, etc….
Meeting was adjourned at 3:05 pm.

Respectfully Submitted

Mary L. Barkl, Secretary
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